
 

 

19 April 2021 

 

Dear Students and Families 

 

Ref: School Development Plan 2021-24 consultation 

 

I write to you today to formally invite you to shape our school’s future. 

 

Our School Development Plan 2018-21 is coming to an end this year and so, the staff have 

been busy evaluating our successes to-date and identifying areas for future development. 

 

Now that we have all been back at school for a few weeks, I would like you to please imagine 

the next few years and tell me, what would you like Abbot’s Lea School to: 

 

 START doing to make it the best school for you (or your child) 

 STOP doing as it makes your (or your child’s) time at school not as good as it could be 

 CONTINUE doing as it simply works very well for you (or your child) 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and we ask you to submit your responses via either: 

 

- Completion of the form attached (to be returned to Reception or to 

feedback@abbotsleaschool.co.uk) 

- Completion of the survey – https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SDP2021-24/  
- Recording of a video message and sending to: feedback@abbotsleaschool.co.uk 

- Phone call to Kim Adair, Head’s PA who can write down your suggestions. 

The survey is live until 19 May 2021. 

 

We will consider every single suggestion coming our way and then, create a draft School 

Development Plan 2021-24 which we will share with you, inviting further comments. 

 

The final draft of the SDP 2021-24 will be presented to the Governing Body in July 2021, for 

consideration and if endorsed, it will be implemented from September 2021, guiding all of our 

strategic efforts and operational work. 

 

I personally thank you in advance for your voice which has always been an integral part of all 

of my decision making. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 

Headteacher 
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